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STATE REPRESENTATIVE

CHRIS POULOS
Proudly Serving Southington

For library updates and 
other legislative news from 

Representative Chris Poulos, visit
www.housedems.ct.gov/Poulos

I am thrilled to share that Southington was awarded $5 million from the State of Connecticut to 
expand the size and improve “the look” of our new public library. We are fortunate that state 
leadership has recognized the value of this community project and I am confident their support 
will enable local leaders to build the library that Southington deserves.

Chris Poulos
State Representative

SOUTHINGTON RECEIVES FUNDS FOR PUBLIC LIBRARY PROJECT 



MILLIONS FOR SOUTHINGTON

STATE REPRESENTATIVE  
CHRIS POULOS 
SECURED $5 MILLION  
from the State Bond 
Commission for the Town of 
Southington to increase the 
size and improve “the look” 
of the current Southington 
Public Library project. 


